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December 14, 2022 

 

Dear NSD Staff, 

 

It is with great sadness that we write this message to you. Yesterday the Monsen 

family brought us the sad news that Bill Monsen, a social studies teacher at 

Nashua High School South, passed away. We are so very sorry to hear of his 

passing. Together with our colleagues at South, we mourn the loss of a wonderful 

and well-respected teacher and athletic coach. 

  

As you may know, Bill was a Nashua native and a member of the inaugural 

graduating class of Nashua High School North, the Class of 2005. Bill joined the 

South staff in 2009 and, since his arrival, served as a member of the coaching staff, 

as varsity lacrosse coach and an assistant varsity football coach. 

 

We extend our heartfelt condolences to Taylor, Bill's wife who also is a teacher at 

Nashua South, and to the extended Monsen family and their colleagues at Nashua 

South. 

 

https://mailchi.mp/fb56e3479e55/inews-for-employees-12-14-2022?e=1350143290


 

Sincerely, 

Mario Andrade, Superintendent of Schools  

   

 


